
South Hill School Welcomes Miss Chandler.

Forging links with our local community.  

School Council members to hand over bags of kindness. 



Miss Chandler works for a local charity. It is 

called “I am cherished”. In her job she gives 

lots of advice and support to ladies and 

families, when times are difficult for them.   



The reason she has joined us today at South 

Hill School is because we would like to say a 

huge thank you for the brilliant work she 

does in our community and donate some 

“Bags of Kindness” to give to these ladies and 

families who need lots of support. 



How did the bags of kindness come about?

During South Hill School’s Feeling Good 

Week, Mrs Albery asked Mrs Smith in 

Reception to make us some bags and she 

kindly agreed. 

Then Mrs Albery asked our fantastic PTA and 

and Miss Wellbelove to donate some items for 

them. These ranged from some children’s 

books, chocolates and bath bombs.  



Our brilliant School Council put all the 

items in the bags. 



We hope our bags of kindness make a little 

bit of difference to the ladies and families 

you support.  


